
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Math  
 

In math we are working on patterning in many 

different ways. During math we have been 

discussing attributes (color, size, shape). We have 

been talking about measurement and we have 

measured almost everything in our room!        
 

December News 
 

Teacher: Mrs. Parolin 
e-mail: mparolin@ahsd125.org 

Important Dates 
 

11/30- pictures with Santa 

12/8- Fishmas performance 

12/16- Grinch Day 

12/21- Early Dismissal 11:15 

Enjoy your time away from school! 

1/9 - Return to School 

Extension at home 
 

-Have your child dress themselves. 

 

-Practice tying shoes! 

 

-Practice writing your first and last 

name.  

 

-Count everything you see. 

 

-Have a discussion about stories 

you read together.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Monthly Themes  
Our December themes are The 

importance of Kindness, The place 

you call home, and Eric Carle 
 

 

Reading  
 

In the month of December it is the perfect time 

to celebrate similarities and differences around 

us. We have lots of activities before winter break 

begins. We will be taking pictures with Santa, and 

preparing for Winter Wonderland. On 12/21 all 

Kindergarten classes will be invited to play games 

and socialize with their grade level peers at our 

Winter Wonderland. 

Fountas & Pinnell  
 

In Kindergarten we will be teaching a collection of 

one hundred phonics lessons. All of the lessons 

invite children explore language and how it works. 

We will be engaging in reading, writing, and talking 

during each lesson. It is essential for all readers 

and writers to have a wide range of word-solving 

strategies that they can use. In Kindergarten we 

will introduce and revisit many of the lessons 

throughout the year.  


